
 
 

All posted notices are also available on the Court’s public website at www.mied.uscourts.gov. 
 
Notice from the Clerk                                                                                                                         September 4, 2025 

UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
FOR THE EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 

 
             

 

 
 
Important Notice for Individuals Attempting to Pay a U.S. District Court Violation 
Notice Online:  
 
A fake website is currently impersonating the Central Violations Bureau’s (CVB) 
official site www.cvb.uscourts.gov and may attempt to collect personal or financial 
information fraudulently.  The only official website for paying a U.S. District Court 
Violation Notice is www.cvb.uscourts.gov.  If you are paying online, please verify 
the web address carefully and report suspicious activity to the Central Violations 
Bureau (CVB) at 800-827-2982 or info@cvb.uscourts.gov.  Alternatively, you may 
pay a ticket over the phone by calling the CVB at the same number. 
 
 
 
 

 
*************************** 

 
Kinikia D. Essix 

District Court Executive / Clerk of Court  
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